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Liam O’Sullivan to be new IPC Director Operations

28-09-2017

Liam O’Sullivan will be IPC’s Director Operations. He will start on Monday 13 November 2017.

Liam O’Sullivan will be IPC’s Director
Operations. He will start on Monday 13
November 2017.

Liam studied in Cork and at the London
Business School. In 1985 he joined An Post.
During his career, he has gained broad
experience across the full range of the
Company’s business. He has held various
senior managerial and project management
positions in the company. Latterly he has

been the Director of Mail Operations and a
member of the Group Executive team at An
Post.

Liam has a track record of successfully
delivering commercial solutions and
improving performance in complex contexts.

He will take over from David Spottiswood,
who is the current Interim Director Operations
at IPC.



